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On Saturday December 7th, staff and students from The Edge Academy in Northfield were delighted to attend the premiere of their “Facing Forwards” music video at a packed Symphony Hall in Birmingham at the British Police Symphony Orchestra’s prestigious “Proms Night Spectacular” concert. The premiere marked the culmination of two months of work with the orchestra as part of the “Key Change” initiative; every student in school had the opportunity to play a classical instrument at the beginning of the project before a smaller group of students wrote a song and composed their own music during weekly rehearsals.
The school were also delighted to welcome Alison Cope, the well known local anti-knife crime campaigner and Kurly McGeachie, a local poetry workshop facilitator, into the sessions alongside the orchestra. Through their work with Alison and Kurly, Edge students came up with a set of inspiring lyrics describing some of the problems young people in the local area face and how they can be overcome with an attitude of positivity of hope. The final video can be accessed on the school’s website at: https://www.theedgeacademy.co.uk/facing-forwards-film/
Andrew Wakefield, Principal, said, “Once again, I am extremely proud of the students and staff who worked so hard to produce the Facing Forwards video and it was a special moment for us to see it premiered on the big screen at Symphony Hall. Music has a growing importance within our curriculum and we are extremely grateful to the British Police Symphony Orchestra, Alison and Kurly for the opportunities they have given our students through this project”. 
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